
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, we are learning the features of persuasive adverts, poems and recounts 
alongside taking part in our assessments. We will be assessing the children in their 

Reading and Writing. 

 

In Numeracy, we will be learning to read and plot coordinates in all four 

quadrants. We will use this learning to accurately translate and reflect shapes 
across both the x and y axis. Following this, we will use our knowledge about the 

properties of shapes to calculate the missing angles in triangles, across a straight 

line and around a point.   
 

In Science, we will be investigating what happens when solids are added to liquids, 

and whether any solutions are created or not. 
 

In IPC, we will be researching and creating a fact file about a famous inventor, 

before performing a part of their lives as an act. We will also be investigating the 

inventions of ancient civilizations across history. 
 

In ICT, we are learning to use the ‘show’ and ‘hide’ blocks in the Scratch 2 program 

to make characters appear and disappear in our photo stories. 
 

In PSHE, we are continuing planning our charity event for 14 March. We are 

working on creating our resources to sell at the charity fair to raise money for 
Qatar charities. 

 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 

tested on the list the following Thursday. Students will have 11 words to learn 
during the course of the week. 

 

Notice & Reminders: 
 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Assessment week will take place next week. Ensure that your child has 

passed on the information about the assessments and their dates. 

 Please support your child as much as possible in preparation for the 
assessments. We will be looking to start Cambridge Exam revision soon as 

well! 

 

  The week ahead in Year 6       (4 March – 8 March 2018) 



Have a lovely weekend! 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

Year 6 Team 
 


